JON AND MICKI REHFELDT February 2014
ON DEPUTATION TO TAKE THE GOSPEL TO URUGUAY

I’'m surprised Micki has not developed some form of arthritis after her
feverish note-taking last week. She has been finding ingenious ways of
using her Ipad for life and ministry. Next to my doodles — | mean my deep
theological reflections — | wrote, “You’ve done a great job this week! We'll
probably have lots of opportunities to return to these notes!”

Relationship Seminar

Micki and | just returned from a relationship seminar hosted by our mission board in Decatur, Alabama.
We enjoyed the change of pace and warmer weather! We made many new friends and felt enriched by
the careful teaching of Allen Griffith. He reminded us that serving in ministry, particularly foreign
missions, means we must endure lots of pressure. Under such conditions our source of love and
motivation must be Christ Himself. We look to Him daily for the manifestation of His life in ours.

Increasing Support Level

Since our last prayer letter, we have moved from 71% support to 78%. We have decided to stay in the
U.S. at least until August 31 so Micki can attend her best friend’s wedding. Lord willing, we'll be out the
door shortly after they tie the knot!

Boots on the Ground Update

Some of our neighbors have shown interest in the gospel and in attending a Bible study. We will continue
going door to door with our questionnaire this week, and our first Bible study is set for Tuesday, March 4.
Then, we hope to have a Bible study in Spanish on Thursday, March 6. We would be happy if at least
three people beside those giving the study are in attendance for each one. You will hear of our
experiences in the next letter!

Prayer Requests
* Astrong and godly marriage.
* New supporters—we want to leave for Uruguay by late summer of this year
* Neighbors interested in the Bible study: Nick and Marybell; Emiliano and Maricruz; Luis and his
family; others we hope to reach this week.
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